Etchells Fall Fleet Meeting
October 19, 2011

Rhino Foods
Meeting called to order at 6PM

Attendees:  Powlison, Besse, Pomerleau, Castle, Harris, Booth

Treasurer’s report:   
Steve Booth presented

Current Balance = $511   (increase from start of year)

2012 Racing;

E Series:    Shoot for 5 events….all on Monday nights

Also agreed we should do après-race food/beer for these races.   Ted to coordinate this.

Fall Regatta:

Had a spirited discussion about philosophy of the regatta.   Ted argued that we need to make it a “real” regatta or reconsider doing the regatta at all.   Decided that Ted will approach NE Etchells fleet head honchos to see if we can get on the NE rotation for either 2012 or 2013.  Also discussed the possibility of moving the regatta out a week.
Kelemen Cup Scoring
Decided that we will go with 1 throwout for every 5 races.   

Scoring only counts Wed and E Series races.
Will request Kelemen scoring be updated on web site after every Wed and E Series.

Other Business:

Ted elected as new Fleet Captain.
Junior Sailing event – agreed we would do this again if asked.
Ernie to take care of getting chocolates “thank you” to E series RC’s.

Burger Burn-  we will likely get asked to do this again.   We will deal with this at the Spring meeting.  Another discussion item:  should we come up with a unique menu to set ourselves apart?
Rules seminar-  agreed we should do another Andy Horton seminar.  Should do it on a Monday night.

New Fleet members:   John O’Rourke is a potential.  

Meeting Adjourned at 630PM.

